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Desert Quail Painters  

http://www.desertquailpainters.com 

Established 1991  

Happy February to each and every one of you! 

 Hope this newsletter finds you all well and getting the new year 2025 underway!!  As 

you all probably have figured out by now, Desert Quail Painters has definitely made a few 

changes in their strategy for this year...the new motto is “Have Fun and Be Happy”!  Isn’t that 

a great idea to live by…?! 

 We kicked off the new year with our very special charity/community service event to 

support Today’s Woman.  Thank you to Janet Mitchell and Diana Van Riel for their work in or-

ganizing this event and thank you so much to all that were able to participate and help paint 

boxes for women going through or recently diagnosed with cancer—this is something that 

touches many of us either personally or through a family member.  And, I didn’t realize how 

much this group does to help women until I watched Ursula’s Facebook “live”  interview with 

the Board members from Today’s Woman—this is a great organization and one we can help 

all year long! 

 Have you checked out our DQP Members Only Facebook page...if not, please do so be-

cause there’s a lot of super information out there and you definitely won’t want to miss out.  

The first event we will be having is Jeannetta’s ornament class on February 4th.  If you joined 

before January 31, you are part of that fun class—at no cost whatsoever!!  If you’ve not re-

ceived your ornaments yet, please reach out to Jeannetta.  This class will be recorded so do 

not worry if you can’t make it at that time…  Our next February happening will be the beauti-

ful glass painting class with Tammy Carmody.  Her piece is really special and will definitely get 

you ready for spring!!  Check out the flyer later in this newsletter. 

 Lastly, I emailed out to all members the latest membership roster and the 2025 budget 

for Desert Quail Painters.  As I said in my email, the budget is only the Board’s “best guess”  

and will change as the year progresses.  Your Board and Committee chairs are working hard to 

make this an awesome year—please do your part and participate and share our great classes 

and events to make this year a great one...remember, “Have Fun and Be Happy”!  Nancy 
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 February 25, 2025   6:00pm PT  DQP Program 

 March 15, 2025   9:00am PT  DQP Program 

 April 15, 2025   6:00pm PT  DQP Board/Member Meeting 

 April 22, 2025   6:00pm PT  DQP Program 

 May 17, 2025   TBD   DQP Program 

 June 24, 2025   6:00pm PT  DQP Program 

 July 19, 2025   TBD   DQP Program 
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Ursula Peine 
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Minutes—Page 2 
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Jeannetta Cimo and Diana Van Riel 
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Deb Ramo 
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Cecilia Luk 
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 Janet and I would like to thank all of our local members who came out to paint the can-
cer boxes for our charity.  We really had a lot of fun and good conversation. Besides painting 
this year, Catherine taught us how to make some origami flowers and a dress which can be 
used on the boxes.  Janet , Rosanne and I had snacks for everyone. We had 3 members from 
Today's Woman come and help out.  Millie Howard and Edda Aichinger helped Ursula in doing 
the live Facebook. Ursula, thank you for making it easy for us and doing a great job in showing 
those who could not make it this wonderful event. Cindy Bostick, the director of Today's 
Woman,  helped us in making the origami surfaces. Janet gave away two raffle prizes which 
went to Catherine Schinhofen and Rosanne Scholey. 

 We hope all of you were able to watch the Facebook live or replay, so you know what 
our charity is all about.  The boxes were beautiful and we can’t thank you enough for putting a 
smile on the face of whomever is going to be receiving it. 

 We appreciate your friendship and talent and supporting us in this event!! 

Janet Mitchell and Diana Van Riel 

 

Janet Mitchell and Diana Van Riel 
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February Birthdays 

 Lynda McLain  7th 
 Kim Tamiazzo  13th 
 Sue Green   14th 
 Christine Schlager  23rd 
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Annette Lamarre 

Hey Local Desert Quail Painters!! 

 I am looking for volunteers to help paint 12 ornaments for this year’s Boutique raffle.  I 

will supply pattern(s) and wood for this awesome raffle item. 

 Please let me know if you would like to participate and/or have questions by March 

25th or sooner—email or text me!  Thank you!!! 

Annette Lamarre 

Annette.lamarre@verizon.net 

760-617-8755 
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Officer: Name: Email: Phone: 
President Nancy Schatz Mtnnan2@gmail.com 760-221-0549 

V. Pres. – Pro-
grams 

Diana Van Riel dianavanriel1952@gmail.com 760-646-2285 

V. Pres. – Pro-
grams 

Jeannetta Cimo jsdecour@gmail.com 760-221-0051 

V. Pres. – 

Membership 

Debbie Ramo ramowmdeb@verizon.net 760-668-0766 

Secretary Ursula Peine 5667peine@gmail.com 909-835-8332 

Treasurer Terri Mullin terrimullin1956@gmail.com 310-629-0396 

Newsletter Nancy Schatz Mtnnan2@gmail.com 760-221-0549 

Ways & Means Kim Tamiazzo kim.latham213@gmail.com 442-316-0718 

Position: Name: 
Charities/Community Service Janet Mitchell & Diana Van Riel 

Christmas Party Rosanne Scholey 

Education Cecilia Luk 

Fair Carol Whitton 

Holiday Boutique Jeannetta Cimo 

Holiday Raffle Annette Lamarre 

October Paint Month Sue Clark 

Sunshine Donna Nelson 

Website Carol Whitton 

mailto:Mtnnan2@gmail.com
mailto:dianavanriel1952@gmail.com
mailto:Mtnnan2@gmail.com
mailto:Mtnnan2@gmail.com
mailto:Whit4kids@aol.com
mailto:Mtnnan2@gmail.com
mailto:Bbw92308@aol.com

